
Infection Control Procedure:  Wobbler Room (use of disposable shoe covering for all 

visitors) 

 

In an effort to control the spread of infection illnesses all visitors to the wobbler room must 

cover their feet with blue disposable covers.     

This applies to: 

 

• Staff not ordinarily assigned to the wobbler room (including relief staff) 

• Staff doing lunch cover 

• Chefs 

• Supervisors 

• Manager 

• All other visitors including parents/guardians collecting and dropping of children. 

 

 

Procedure 

Cover both feet with blue disposable covers before entering the wobbler room 

When leaving the room, dispose of shoe coverings in the basket provided. 

 

Staff working in the wobbler room 

Those assigned to the wobbler room must keep a suitable pair of house shoes in the room for 

wear solely in that room. 

When entering in the morning (or when returning from break) ordinary shoes must be 

covered with disposable covers until the house shoes are put on. 

If a member of staff needs to leave the room for any reason they must cover their house shoes 

with disposable covers while they are outside the room e.g. if they visit another classroom 

with the children.   

If they are going outside with the children ordinary outdoor shoes should be worn and then 

changed again on their return inside. 
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